
AAPA Annual Meeting 
October 11, 2022 

Lilly Garrett called the meeting to order at 6:25 p.m.  Lilly introduced the 
Board of Directors and the Advisors. Kevin McHugh gave a brief report of our 
financial situation and membership goals. Tom McEnaney shared information 
on venues and asked everyone to contact their commissioners to ask for more 
pickleball facilities. Janelle McCain gave an overview of our district as 
Ambassador for USA Pickleball.  She encouraged members to get involved 
with AAPA activities in terms of volunteering to help with events.  

Lilly then introduced the slate of board members for next year to bring to vote. 
The slate of board members presented was: Lilly Garrett, Kevin McHugh, 
Diane Strong, Ian Bassett, Vickie Edwards, Tom McEnaney and Janelle 
McCain. Bob Payton made a motion to approve the slate of board members.  
Mary Straub seconded. The motion carried.  Advisors, who do not have a vote 
on the board, are Kris Bakowski, Joan Baird, Polly Crumbley, Jerry Tolbert, 
Steve Bryant, Pam Benson and Owen Bullard. 

Mary Straub made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Bill Harper seconded it. 
Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 6:45. 


